To whom it may concern,

The NKN baseball team is planning on taking a trip to Reno Nevada for a 12 team, 5 game Baseball
Tournament during Spring Break. The date of the event is March 29" through March 31%, We are hoping
to receive permission from the Board since this will be an out of state event. The team will be using a
district approved vehicle (Van) to transport players to and from Reno with a certified driver (Coach
Herder).

Thank you for your consideration,

Rob Herder



